
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 85 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HIGH LEVEL OF FIRST NATIONS 

PEOPLE IN CUSTODY AND OVERSIGHT AND REVIEW OF 

DEATHS IN CUSTODY 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 24 August 2020 

 

 



Please stop over-policing Aboriginal communities. Indigenous kids should not be incarcerated at 
such young ages, and there should not be such an over-representation of Indigenous adults in 
jail. Please direct funding towards programs and resources that will help Indigenous communities 
thrive and flourish, and towards rehabilitation programs rather than punishment which doesn't 
lead to reform. Thank you. 


